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Newsletter: Spring Term - Issue 1 
 

Date: 24.02.2017 

 

This term the children have been taking part in: 
 

Litter Picking 

 
                 Bird Watching 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We carried out bird watching surveys in the nursery garden and noticed many 
birds flying up above.  
 

The children have 
been busy keeping 
our environment 
tidy.  They used 

the litter pickers to 
pick up the rubbish. 



Planting 

 
The children have been planting their own magic beans.  They talked 
about what the beans need to help them grow. 

 
We have planted daffodil bulbs in the nursery garden. They are growing fast! 

 
This Term and Next Term 
Children will be learning about taking care of the environment and monitoring water and electricity usage 
around the nursery. 

 

Important Date 
We are also looking for volunteers to come and join us on Friday 17th March 2017 for our Waltham Forest 
Spring Clean.  If you are interested, please speak to Nalinee. 

 
Things to do at home: 
Go on local walks with your child. Talk about the environment, litter, bins, using re-useable bags and taking 
care of plants.  
Collect various cardboard boxes, tubes and containers and sort them into your recycling bin or make a model 
out of them! 
 
In an effort to print less paper, this newsletter has been emailed – if you have not received it by email, but 
would like to in the future, please make sure the office have your email address. Or email the office at 
school@lowhall.waltham.sch.uk put “Eco Newsletter” in subject line 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
In an effort to print less paper, this newsletter has been emailed – if you have not received it 

by email, but would like to in the future, please make sure the office have your email 
address. Or email the office at Katie.phillips@churchhill.waltham.sch.uk put “Eco Newsletter” 
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